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Help shape Warwickshire County Council’s SEND communication with parents and carers 
 

 
 
As part of Warwickshire County Council’s (WCC) Written Statement of Action, following their Local 

Area SEND Inspection, they are looking to improve the way they communicate with parents, carers, 

children and young people with special educational needs and disabilities (SEND) in Warwickshire. 

 

To help WCC achieve this, they need to understand more about how parents, carers, children and 

young people would like to receive information about SEND and the channels of communication they 

currently use. 

 

Please fill in their survey to help them improve their services by following this link:  

https://forms.office.com/r/60w3jKG12w.  The survey will close on Monday 6 December 2021. 
 

INSET Day Reminder 
 

Please note that it is INSET Day tomorrow and school will be closed to pupils. 
  

PE News 
 

Please follow our PE Twitter page for key information and fixtures @HoultonPEdept 
 

Another excellent display from team Houlton on Wednesday evening with both girls and boys 

participating in a fixture against Rugby Free. The boys missed out on the win by a narrow margin of 

6-8; however, the girls were victorious in their first ever game together winning convincingly 12-4.  A 

great effort by all pupils showing excellent support for one another – well done to all who participated. 
 

 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2F60w3jKG12w&data=04%7C01%7Cheadsup%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C30f59fb6b8f947cb425508d9a9d4bb20%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637727553401256553%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=yPpNHzOTtz080MSVpdUgGRmftLHacAD4cSkcH4ORlqw%3D&reserved=0

